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Forensic DNA Analysis The appearance of microfluidic innovation for hereditary 
investigation has started to affect legal science. Ongoing advances in microfluidic 
partition of short tandem repeat (STR) pieces has given extraordinary potential to 
improving pace and proficiency of DNA composing. Moreover, the investigative 
procedures related with test arrangement – which incorporate cell arranging, DNA 
extraction, DNA quantitation, and DNA enhancement – would all be able to be 
coordinated with the STR partition in a consistent way.. Ongoing advances in 
microfluidic gadget innovation, as they relate to criminological DNA composing, are 
examined with an attention on the scientific network. 
 
Conference Series leading international conferences and webinars and is instrumental 
in bringing together experts and beginners for cooperative and effective research-
oriented discussions. The goal of conference series is to bring together scientists at 
every level from different disciplines to understand and discuss during programmed 
topic sessions and informal gatherings. Conference series will showcase innovative, 
cutting-edge research on the fundamental roles in addressing the challenges and 
translational research from academia to industry. All these opportunities will support 
professional growth of younger scientists that will promote future collaborations and 
enhance participation and contribution to their exciting research work. Exciting oral 
sessions and poster sessions will reflect broad diversity of research and will include 
topics driving innovative efforts and provides maximal opportunity for scientific 
exchange respectively. Besides invited speakers, many speaker slots are chosen from 
submitted abstracts to ensure good representation of those who are new to the field, 
young investigators, and recent results. Contact us and we’ll connect you with the 
right subject expert from our vast network of experienced operation  professionals 
worldwide. 

Conference Series also, encourage bright minds with special awards and certifications 
which are categorized to best speaker talks, best abstract, best poster award, 
outstanding young researcher award and the house of delegate awards. Fetal and 
Maternal Medicine scientific committee is responsible for recommending individuals for 
awards for consideration and approval. Winners of the awards will be considered to 
have presented an original scientific or technical study investigating a novel application 
or an innovative research approach, of a standard suitable for publication at an 
international level. 
We encourage you to have a look on our official website and submit your speech 
abstract as the earliest, so that we can reserve your slot. 
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